
 

 

THE MEETING PLACE has reopened, with the following protocols in place. 

 

• All guests must wear face masks and maintain a minimum six-foot distance from 

one another. 

• No shaking hands or engaging in any unnecessary physical contact. 

• No cash 7th tradition passing of the basket at this time.  Groups may pay rent, and 

individuals may make donations to TMP by visiting www.meetingplacecarbondale.org.  

• The chair or a member of the group must take responsibility to cleaning following each 

meeting.  This includes disinfecting all common surfaces, such as doorknobs, light 

switches, chair arm rests, kitchen and the outdoor key box.  Hand sanitizer, cleaning 

disinfectants, disinfecting wipes and hand soap are provided.  Please make use of these 

items.   

• Please leave the bathroom fans and the air purifier ON when leaving TMP. 

• Please do not enter TMP if you are not feeling well, have a cough or a fever. 

 

 

Please check our website www.meetingplacecarbondale.org for updates on in-

person and hybrid meetings. 

http://www.meetingplacecarbondale.org/
http://www.meetingplacecarbondale.org/

